
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

The GCSE exam season is fast approaching and there are now only 14 weeks before the first 

written GCSE examination for all Year 11 pupils. 

Whilst this time signifies the final countdown of hard work for our Year 11 pupils, we recognise that 

this can be a stressful time for pupils and parents alike. 

With that in mind, your child has been given a folder of resources today to support them – and you 

– through this difficult time.  Inside, they will find details revision resources for each of their 

subjects, timetables to organise their study, recipe cards and wellbeing checklists. 

The Pre-Public examinations run in school between 31st January and 16th February.  Results will be 

published on 7th March and you will receive an invitation for a meeting with a Senior Member of 

staff to discuss your child’s results that week. 

The Summer exam season begins on 9th May. 

We wish to thank you for your continued support over the last four and a half years and we wish 

your child health, happiness and success over the coming months.  As always, should you have any 

queries or concerns, please get in touch with the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

All staff at Ysgol Cwm Brombil 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


